
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 
Agriculture and Resource Development 
Petroleum Branch 
 

Notice: 
 

The Manitoba government’s Petroleum Branch is 
currently accepting contractor quotes for work 
related to emergency spill response that may be 
performed in 2020-2021.  The deadline for 
submitting quotes is July 31, 2020. 
 
Vendors interested in providing contract services 
for the Manitoba government’s Petroleum Branch 
are asked to contact Landon Fraser at 204-673-
2472 or email at landon.fraser@gov.mb.ca 
 
To ensure equal opportunity to participate, all 
quotes submitted will be held on file and opened 
after the July 31, 2020 deadline. 
 
Mail quotes to: 
 
Agriculture and Resource Development 
Petroleum Branch 
Box 220 
23 Railway Avenue 
Waskada, MB R0M 2E0 
 


